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May 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We have consulted with the Superintendent’s Office and our district’s medical advisor regarding the use of sunscreen. Your child will be allowed to bring sunscreen, in its original container, in a Zip-lock bag labeled with your student’s name. The sunscreen should not be an aerosol or pump spray type. Please return the attachment below if you would like your child to use sunscreen during Fun Day 2018.

Fun Day, June 12, 2018
Grades 5, 6, and 7

I, ______________________________ give my child, ____________________________, of the ___________________________ Team, permission to apply the following brand* of sunscreen (no aerosol or pump spray containers), _________________________________. I understand that this needs to be applied in the presence of a teacher/chaperone. This lotion is for the exclusive use of my child and under no circumstance will it be shared. I will clearly label the original container of sunscreen with my child’s name and secure it in a Zip-lock bag. Sunscreen will also be applied prior to my child arriving at school.
Signature:_____________________________________

       Date:____________________________

*Please indicate the brand, do not write any sunscreen. 
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